
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
To: Kevin R. Eibenholzl (keibenholzl@releeinc.com)
Subject: Jagemann Plating Co: New DNR Project Manager
Date: Monday, February 16, 2015 3:55:00 PM

Hi Kevin,
 
I am the new DNR Project Manager for this site.  According to the recently submitted semi-annual
reporting, additional investigation will begin this month.  I am looking forward to working with you
on this site.  I plan on reviewing the DNR file to get myself acquainted with this site.  If you need
anything, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2984 Shawano Ave
Green Bay, WI 54313
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Fax: (920) 662-5197
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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